
State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

May 19, 2017 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CE TER • 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORI DA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Marissa Friedrich, Public Utility Analyst I, Division of Economics 

RE : Docket No. 160222-WS - Application for staff-assisted rate case in Highlands 
County by LP Waterworks, Inc. 

Please include the attached email correspondence into the docket file. 
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Marissa Friedrich 

From: 
Sent: 

Troy Rendell <trendell@uswatercorp.net> 
Friday, May 19, 2017 1:57 PM 

To: Marissa Friedrich 
Cc: Christopher Richards 
Subject: RE: LP Waterworks (160222-WU) 

During the test year (July 2015- Aug 2016) there were two estimates. One residential customer (Jan 2016) and one 
general service customer (Nov 2015). There were no repeats at any customer during the test year. 

From: Marissa Friedrich [mailto:mfriedri@psc.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Friday, May 19, 2017 1:48PM 
To: 'Troy Rendell' 
Cc: Christopher Richards 
Subject: LP Waterworks ( 160222-WU) 

Hi Troy, 
I have a couple follow up questions to LP's responses to staff's fourth data request: 

1. Based on your response to the ninth question in staffs fourth data request, of the 36 instances where meters 
needed to be estimated, how many were estimated during the test year? 

If applicable, during the test year, was there any instances in which the same meter needed to be 
estimated more than once within a six month period? 

Thank you, 

Marissa Friedrich 
Public Utility Analyst I 
Division of Economics 
Florida Public Service Commission 
P: (850) 413-6473 
F: (850) 413-6474 
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